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COP Team 
London, 23 May 2014 
 
 
 
COP Team, 
 
I am writing to request an extension to the deadline for submission of Aviva’s COP. This year 
we changed our approach to CR reporting and Our 2013 CR Report (Our Wider Impact 
Report) does not contain any more our COP. We are currently working on a separate COP 
submission for 2013. We will submit our COP to the UNGC shortly. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
David Schofield 
Group Head of Corporate Responsibility 
Aviva plc 
07800695245 
david.schofield@aviva.com 
St Helens, 1 Undershaft, London, EC3P 3DQ  
 


